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Awards Banquet.     Top:  Knight of Month Awards 
Bottom:   Family of the Year Sid and Mary Doher 
flanked by GK Steve Becker and DGK Dave Wilson. 
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Next General Meeting 

Wednesday,  

September 2, 7pm 
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Birthdays 
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    Calendar 

7. Mnsr David Hintz  
 

PLEASE REMEMBER 
FOOD FOR FAMILES 
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Grand Knight Report 
 

Brother Knights, 
 
I had to check several times to realize that this information is being printed in the 
September Newsletter.  Our Council and Parish had so many events on the July and 
August calendars that as we crossed them off we find ourselves in September planning. 
Last year our Council crossed the milestone with its 10 year anniversary and this year that 
milestone was eclipsed by the new church building being dedicated and the altar and 
church walls being anointed.  That is just one sentence but it starts the many paragraphs 
that document the eleven years of our Councils activities and enjoyment and four years of 
planning and constructing our new spiritual home. 
Many parishioners came together to make the Mass of Consecration on the Feast of the 
Assumption a day to remember.  I was pretty anxious about the start time.  I knew Fr. 
Schweiger had it in hand but my concern was all of the ushers going to get the expected 
numbers of people in position for the start of the Dedication.  Well even with a medical 
emergency twenty minutes prior to the start, the ceremony flowed as it was practiced the 
week before.  I and others who expected to be outside listening even got seats in the 
church.  This is truly a day to remember. 
Msgr. David Hintz funeral the next Friday is another day that we will remember. From the 
pulpit it was said that the parish had indeed built a very beautiful church for Msgr. Hintz 
service. 
I hope you enjoyed the photos of some of the Award Banquet honorees.  Many commented 
that the buffet was very good this year.  As I started this article stating how many events 
we had one right after another, I think we may have more Knights and their families at 
next year’s Awards Banquet with the installation of some new officers.  We will have the 
campus figured out, by then, as to where things are and where to have meetings and events 
will be spaced out in 2016.   
So please read the rest of the newsletter and pick some activity to help with in the coming 
weeks. 
 
Thank you, God bless you and your families. 
Steve Becker GK 

 
 
 
 
 

!!
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Life Insurance as a Gift? 

The initial reaction for many people when you mention life insurance as a gift is a quick 
step back and a questioning stare. “How morbid,” they think. While it may seem that way 
when you first mention it, life insurance is really a thoughtful gift that can be a financial 
life preserver in tough times.  
The problem with life insurance is the general perception. Many think of death instead of 
the great benefits it provides, and the security that it offers – even while you’re alive.. Life 
insurance should be thought of as a precautionary protective measure for a family unit. 
The purchase of this product can mean saving your home, sending your children to 
college, and preserving your spouse’s quality of life in the event of your death.  
One of the times you may want to purchase life insurance for someone is when a family 
has a new baby. It’s a great, low-cost way to set money aside for the future (i.e. college 
tuition, housing, business start-up, etc.). Of greater importance, it ensures these children 
will have insurance as adults, in case an illness later in life makes him or her uninsurable.  
Newlyweds are also ideal recipients for life insurance. As they join their lives and 
financial responsibilities, young couples need to make sure that their early investments are 
fully protected. If something were to happen to one of them, the other may be faced with 
serious financial hardship. A life insurance policy is an ideal way to ensure their future and 
protect their assets.  
As nontraditional as it may be, life insurance is a wise and 
caring gift to purchase for many people.  
John Soukup  
402-560-5014 
john.soukup@kofc.org 

  

Good of the Order Pray for our deceased Brother Knights! 
 

Matthew P. Kilcawley        Leonard J. (Sam) Venhaus 
James W. Sand        Clarence J. (Chuck) Wurdinger 
Ronald (Ron) F. Peppmuller       Benedict L. (Ben) Rerucha 
Lawrence R. Benes Sr.          Francis (Frank) V. Wiese 
Gerald Beuttner              William (Bill) J. Kipper 
Joseph (Joe) F. Jaworski       Arthur (Art) Foerster 
David M. McBride          Monsignor David R. Hintz 
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SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

9-26 Scott Burns 

9-27 Morgan Mathis 

9-28 John Dailey 

 

SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

9-20 Thomas Morrisey 

9-24 Ralph Fontanez Jr 

9-25 Gary Taylor 
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COUNCIL CALENDAR September 2015 
 

September 2 Regular Meeting 7pm 
September 13     2pm  Showing of October Baby  
September 19 Council Hosts State Horseshoe Tournament 
September 29 Officer Meeting 7pm 
October 7  Regular Meeting 7pm 
October 8  First Degree, Candidates arrive at 6:30pm 
October 27  Officer Meeting 
November 8  Pancake Breakfast 
November 20     STARS 
 

Council Directors 
 
Family   Gary Taylor         402-465-0727 
Church   Jeff Blaser        402-466-2494 
Youth   Kevin Landwehr       402-875-1899 
Asso. Youth  Gerald Frain        402-466-5635 
Asso. Youth 2  Mike Hosek        402-742-3880 
Pro-Life  Del Ridder        402-476-7381 
Education  Albert Schrader  III 402-467-3784 
Health                            Don Buresh         402-499-9806 
Health   Gary Micek        402-464-6507 
Vocations  Dave Wilson        402-464-6733 
Council   Stan Fraas        402-464-7362 
Membership  Steve Bieber        402-310-1381 
Newsletter  Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
Web Site/Publicity Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
4th Degree Contact Rod Middagh        402-474-7449 
 

Council Officers 
 
Grand Knight  Steven Becker       402-466-6386 
Chaplain  Fr. Schweiger       402-466-2752 
Dep. Grand Knight Dave Wilson       402-464-6733 
Chancellor  Rod Middagh       402-474-7449 
Warden   Martin Wink       402-540-5438 
Recorder  Bob Kelty       402-202-1601       
Treasurer  Jeff Boettcher        402-405-6884 
Advocate  Mike Hosek       402-742-3880 
Lecturer  Dick Zierke       402-570-6190 
Inside Guard  Brad Flemmig       402-466-9573 
Outside Guard  Terry Ryan       402-466-7115 
Trustee 1  Craig Arent       402-667-2448 
Trustee 2  Jim Petrzilka       402-467-4931 
Trustee 3  Gary Taylor       402-465-0727 
Financial Secretary Albert Schrader III 402-467-3784 
 

Pray for Our Seminarians! 
Michael McHale and Jason Doher 

 

Please pray for and support Amanda Ullman in her work with  
Christ in the City 

www.christinthecity.com (enter Amanda Ullman in invite box) or  
Donations may be mailed to: 

Christ in the City 
c/o/ Amanda Ullman 

605 W. 6th Ave. 
Denver, CO  80204 
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Please Remember Our Charter Chaplain  
Monsignor David R. Hintz in Your Prayers 

 
 

 


